

SPECIAL SELECTMEN'S PRESENTATION

November 10, 2008

The Board of Selectmen held a Special Presentation on Monday, November 10, 2008, at 7:30 p.m. at the Thompson Public Library/ Community Center, 934 Riverside Drive.

PRESENT: Lawrence K. Groh, Jr., First Selectman; Sarah F. White, Selectman; Kathleen A. Hiatt, Selectman; Denis Greci, DEP; Arlene Tedesco; Frances Becker; Peter Vercelli; Charles W. Seney; John Hawie; Ed Lavigne; Louise Lavigne; Samuel Stilwell; Stanley Kruzel; John Beaupre; Warren Reynolds; Jayne Reynolds; Andy Putnam; Georgia Ballard; Clarence Ballard; Joseph Gibbons; George Elmes; Robert Sloat; Norma O'Leary; Mercedes Robbins; Patricia Beckenhaupt, NDDH; Marilyn Ebbitt; Merrill Robbins; James Hillman; Margot McLean; Peter Lange; Kathleen Murphy; John de Bruyn Kops; Cynthia de Bruyn Kops; other concerned citizens

THOMPSON HILL SEWER PROJECT

Mr. Groh explained that this presentation was not posted within the 24-hour requirement by the Freedom of Information Act, although it was publicized in the Thompson Villager and Shopper's Guide, but that it is only a presentation for the public with no action or discussion by the Board.

Mr. Denis Greci, Supervising Engineer, of the State of Connecticut, Department of Environmental Protection, gave a powerpoint presentation in regard to the Thompson Hill Sewer project. A lengthy public discussion followed.

No action taken.

Recorded and transcribed by: Tonya Levesque